

Oxford Proud Voices committee meeting

7pm 11th June 2025, hybrid / Hannah's house

1. Apologies (chairs) – Jon, Johanna, Simon
2. Minutes of last meeting (chairs)
3. Chairs' update (Debbie and Simon)
4. Musical director's update (Philip)
5. Events
 - a) Need for an events team
 - b) Thame Pride transport arrangements
6. Finance update (Jon and Johanna)
7. Fundraising (Debbie)
8. Welfare/social (Ben, Cookie and Ella)
 - a) Feed back from Proud Voices EDI implementation meeting
 - b) Guidelines for vetting individual performances
9. Membership (Hannah)
 - a) Membership forms
10. AGM 16th September
11. Strategy 'time out' to include governance
12. Any other business and next committee meeting